CONECT

27/4/2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is with great regret that | write to inform you that after 4 years, Zoe Hussain will be resigning from her post
as Headteacher at Chesterfield Primary School. Zoe is moving on to a new post this autumn, remaining with
us until the end of the 2023 summer term.

Zoe has been a highly effective Headteacher of Chesterfield Primary School. During her time with us, she has
led and supported a team, ensured the continued success and development of our school, its staff and pupils.

Chesterfield continues to flourish and it is highly regarded within the local community and enjoys an excellent
reputation. This is attributed to the exemplary behaviour of our children and the quality of care and education
provided by all the team at Chesterfield. | know Zoe will be leaving the school in very safe hands; and that we
are fortunate in having a strong Local Governing Body and leadership team. We also have many brilliant and
committed staff who are passionate about improving the education and wellbeing of our children.

The Trust Board and the Local Governing Body have started the recruitment process for a new Headteacher.
We will be looking for a strong candidate to take over the position of Headteacher. We do however wish to
highlight that Zoe will continue to lead the school until the end of the summer term, and school life will
continue as usual.

On behalf of the Trust Board and the Local Governing Body, | would like to thank Zoe for her hard work,
commitment and dedication to the achievements and progress of the children at Chesterfield Primary School.
We are very sorry to lose Zoe but we wish her all the best in her new role.

Kind regards

Androulla Nicou

Chief Executive Officer

Telephone: 020 8807 3140

Enquiries: contactus@connecteducationtrust.org
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